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Hello Everyone, 

                          Greetings, and thank you very much for coming to our HSSU-MSEIP (Minority Science Engineering Improvement Program) SUE (Sustainability and Urban Ecology) Conference. This conference has been made possible through a Department of Education MSEIP Grant titled “Increasing Underrepresented Populations in Sustainability and Urban Ecology.” Your presence here is of utmost importance and value to all of us MSEIP faculty at Harris-Stowe State University. Together we can work on making Saint Louis and its surroundings a beacon of Green-Economics that is inclusive of all. From educators to students, from big business to smaller enterprises, from the service industry to the building industry, and from urban farmers to health care workers we can all contribute to creating a thriving, sustainable, and equitable urban metropolis. It is indeed a pleasure to have a large and diverse group of people here and to have a venue from which to forge future collaborations. Welcome and thanks once again for being here with us and supporting our conference.

                                                            

  Sincerely

                                                       

       Jaya Balakrishna

   Professor & P.I. 2016-MSEIP GRANT

                                                                       Harris-Stowe State University 
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